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Village Hall is OPEN!  

After the pandemic and a little 

remodeling - Village Hall is 

once again open!   

Office Hours are 8:30 am to 

4:30 pm Monday thru Friday.  

Documents and payments can be placed in the drop box 

on the east side of the building any time. Errands, 

meetings, and appointments could affect the hours and the 

office could be closed. A note will be posted in the 

window with more information. Thank you for your 

patience while we’ve made some awesome changes! 

 

Village Ordinance on 

Swimming Pools 

Information on Swimming Pools 

is in the Village Ordinances under 

Chapter 520-86. It is in your best 

interest to read and comply with 

the ordinances regarding pools. Safety should be your 

main priority.  

 

Second Tuesday Limb Collection  

Limb and Branch pickup is 

the second Tuesday of the 

month. In July, it is the 13th. 

Once your street is picked up 

the crew will not return. Get 

your branches and limbs on the curb by 7:00 am. 

 

Mulch is available at the Public Works Garage after the 

PW Crew has picked up the limbs and branches. Mulch is  

on a first come first-serve basis. And free of charge!!  

 

Trash and Recycling Day Remain the Same  

Trash and Recycling collection will not be affected by the 

4th of July Holiday. Pickup is on 

Thursday, July 8 as usual. It is a 

Trash and Recycling Collection 

Day. Please be sure to place carts 

on the curb by 7:00 am. And carts 

are to be removed from the curb on 

the same day. More information 

can be found on the village website.   

 

 

 

Grass Clippings should not be left in the street 

Please do not allow grass 

clippings to accumulate in 

the street! They clog the 

storm water drains and 

contaminate our rivers and 

streams. Please do your part 

to keep the storm drain near 

your home free and clear of 

debris and yard waste.  

 

Make your reservations!  

Bert Deans Park and Dane Village 

Hall are available for rent. Please 

contact the Village Clerk’s Office 

to check the calendar and make 

your reservation. Rental 

Application Forms are available 

on the village website. 

 

Come and Play Cards!  

Euchre will be starting on 

Thursday, July 15 at 1:00 pm 

at Dane Village Hall. The cost 

is $2 to play, and all are 

welcome to join in the fun.  

 

 

Chairs for SALE!!  

Village hall has a limited number of 

black metal chairs with red vinyl 

cushions for sale. Cost is $3.00 each. 

Contact the Clerk’s Office if you are 

interested in seeing the chairs to make a 

purchase.  

 

DON’T FORGET - Fireworks are illegal. 

ALL THE TIME! ANY TIME! 

Be Safe and enjoy a 

Happy 4th of July!  
 

VILLAGE OF DANE NEWS & NOTES 

 


